
Subject: RE: [External] Re: Speed zone along Dehesa Road

From: Toshia Bartley <toshia.bartley@dehesasd.net>  
Sent: Wednesday, January 8, 2025 9:34 PM 
To: Van Leeuwen, Meghan <Meghan.VanLeeuwen@sdcounty.ca.gov> 
Subject: [External] Re: Speed zone along Dehesa Road 

Meghan, 
Thank you so much for reaching out and asking for feedback in regards to the road located in my school zone. I am 
relieved to hear you plan to lower the speed limit and feel this is a reasonable change.  
Thank you for continuing to keep our roads safe, 
Toshia Bartley 

On Wed, Jan 8, 2025 at 3:55 PM Van Leeuwen, Meghan <Meghan.VanLeeuwen@sdcounty.ca.gov> wrote: 

Principal Toshia Bartley, 

The San Diego County Traffic Advisory Committee (TAC) has heard items reviewing the speed limits 
along Dehesa Road at their December 6th meeting. 

One of these speed limit zones is located within your school’s school zone. 

Based on traffic data and State law, the TAC will be recommending the following speed limit zone along 
Dehesa Road: 

 Dehesa Rd from Willow Glen Dr to Sycuan Rd: 45 MPH (currently 50 MPH)

This recommendation will be presented to the San Diego Board of Supervisors for their approval before 
implementation on April 23 and May 7, 2025. 

The speed limit will be enforceable via radar by the CHP and help to provide a safer roadway for your 
students. 

The TAC is requesting a moment of your time to provide your input on this item before it goes before the 
Board. 

Please let us know if you have any comments, concerns, or questions. 

ATTACHMENT C



Thank you, 

Meghan Van Leeuwen, Engineering Technician 

Department of Public Works, Transportation Division 

County of San Diego Land Use and Environment Group 

Email: Meghan.VanLeeuwen@sdcounty.ca.gov 

--  

Toshia Bartley 

Principal  

Dehesa Elementary & Dehesa Methods Sports Academy 

(619) 444-2161
Main
Office  |  4612
Dehesa Rd. El
Cajon, CA 92019
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